
Subject: Request for BID Analyst Transfer - Westchester Town Center BID
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 01/06/2016 01:43 PM
To: Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@lacity.org>
BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

As we have discussed, I've felt for quite some time that Rick approaches me and
our work in administering the Westchester Town Center BID in a very negative
manner.  It's as if he's looking for problems or obstacles to create that interfere
with a constructive work flow.  He doesn't approach our work with recommended
solutions for mutual gain or a sense of team work.  

If it is possible to request a BID Analyst transfer to Eugene, I would like to do so. 
It seems to me that everyone's life would benefit as a result.  

Thanks for your consideration of my request.  You can always count on my full
support regardless of your response to this request.  Thank you.      
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